
    

 
 
 
2019-20 Registration 
Thanks to everyone who has registered with SMART and returned 
registration materials for the 2019-20 school year.  If you have not done 
both, please do so ASAP and feel free to call the office with any questions 
you may have.  We’re excited!   It’s going to be a great year!  
 
National Teacher Appreciation Week – May 6-10 
We would like to wish a heartfelt Thank You to our staff.  We are blessed 
and grateful for our highly qualified, dedicated teachers here at Holy Spirit 
and all those who help to provide a faith-filled, academically challenging, 
and enriching education for your children.  
  
May Crowning 
Please join us Friday, May 3rd, as we honor Mary, our Mother, during our 
 8:45am All School Liturgy and May Crowning. Students are encouraged to 
wear blue or white uniforms that day in honor of Mary. 
 
First Communion and Confirmation 
Congratulations to the children of our parish who will receive their First 
Communion on Sunday, May 5th, and the young adults who will be 
Confirmed on Tuesday, May 7th.  We pray for, support, and encourage them 
as they grow in their faith and become stewards of Christ in our community.   
 
 Student Council News 
Thank you to all of the families who have participated in our Lenten Project by  
supporting our 16 new refugee friends from the Learning Cafe at St. Andrew’s  
Cathedral.  Our Student Council Members met with them for a couple of Board  
Game Nights, collected $148.00 for technology needs, and collected board 
games and school supplies. We are in the process of planning an ice cream 
and soccer night here on our field once the weather gets warmer.  Thank you! 
  
We will have our last Student Council sponsored “Hats & Flip Flops” Color 
Day on May 16th. Cost is $1 per family. Student Council would like to 
surprise a Catholic School family in need because of a recent loss, with 
donations and prayers.  Casual attire is acceptable, but must comply with 
guidelines listed within the dress code.  Leggings/spandex/yoga pants are 
allowed ONLY if covered by skirt or shorts no more than 4 inches above the 
kneecap. 
 
Box Tops, Family Fare Receipts,  Aunt Millie’s Labels 
Cut and Save those Box tops, receipts and bread labels!  Our last turn in day is  
Wednesday, May 22nd.  Please visit www. SchoolSpiritPrograms.com to find the 
brands eligible for earnings.   Please cut out the Logos and UPC codes prior to 
turning them in.  Your clipping at home will save our coordinators countless 
hours of clipping and snipping! 

 
 
 

Monday, April 29
th

  
~Yearbook Orders Due 

~Variety Show Forms Due 

 

Friday, May 3
rd

 
 

~ May Crowning Mass 8:45 am 

~ 4
th

 Quarter Mid-terms Online 

~Spring Sports Pictures Due 

 

Saturday, May 4
th

  
~Evening of Worship 7pm 

 

Sunday, May 5
th

 
~First Communion Mass  2pm 

 

Mon., May 6
th 
– Fri., May 10

th
 

~Teacher Appreciation Week 

 

      Friday, May 10
th 

      ~Mass 8:45 am 
 ~Sports Banquet  6-10p 

   (RSVP by 5/3) 

 

 Tuesday, May 14
th

 
 ~Uccello’s Give Back Night 4-8pm 

 

 Thursday, May 16
th

  

      ~ Hats  & Flip Flops Color Day     

     $1/family 

 

 Wednesday, May 22
nd

  
        ~Boxtop, Aunt Millie’s, Tyson,  

    and  Family Fare Color Day 

 

  Friday, May 24
th

 
  ~Newsletter/Calendar 

 

 Monday, May 27
th

 
  ~Memorial Day  

  ~No School - CDC Closed 

  ~No Scrip  

 

 Friday, May 31
st
  

 ~Community Day/Variety Show 

   WWTS Shirt Color day 

   All Kdg and Y5 attend in AM 
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School Newsletter 

Important Dates: 



 

 

 

 

NEWS FROM THE BOOSTERS 
         
The Holy Spirit 2019 Sports Banquet will be held on Friday, May 10th from 6-9:30pm in the Activity Center.  Cost is $15 
per family, which includes student athlete and parents.  Dinner will be followed by a guest speaker, slide show of the 
year in sports, and fellowship and activities from 8-9:30pm.  Please complete the RSVP Form included in this newsletter 
and return to the office NO LATER THAN MAY 3rd.   Thank You! 
 
Sports Banquet Slide Show Picture Request - Pictures are needed of all spring sports teams: baseball, soccer, tennis, 
track, lacrosse, and softball.  Please submit pictures in digital format on a CD or flash drive no later than Friday, May 3rd.  
Also, please limit number of pictures to two per athlete and indicate grade/team on each. 
 
 
                      

           

                     PUBLISHING CENTER NEWS 
 

                        Awesome Authors Club 
  
  

Congratulations to the following students who 
published books during the month of March: 

 
 

Y5:     Elin M.       
KDG:  Patrick S., Luke G. 
1H:    Vera M., Marcus A., Sofia M., Nora L., June A., 
          Jaxon R., Allison L. 
1S:    Evelyn A., Brenna L., Maisie M., Skylar P., Erik H.,  
          Grace M., Keira G.                       
2F:     Avery N. 
3K:    Max B., Issac E., Alex G., Nolan B., Gabby G., 
          Ashton J., Gabe N., Declan A. 
5C:    Katelyn A., Brady K. 
 
 
 
 

  Third Quarter BUG Awards  
Congratulations to the following 4th-8th grade 
Holy Spirit students who received the “BUG 
Award” at the end of the 3rd Quarter for 
Bringing Up a Grade, while maintaining all other 
grades. 
 
4th – Yann D., Cole P., Natalie W. 
  
5th – Carter B., Philip C., Brady K., Cooper M., Sophia P.,  
Kate S.   
 
7th – Kayla B., Grace F., Hailey N., Nick P.  
 
8th – Andrew M. 

 
 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 
 

             Adam H. Gabe N.  Brooklyn B. 
Emma V. Katelyn A.  Ethan L. 
Nathan S. Mason S.  Evelyn A. 
Justin H. Anastasia S.  Luca M. 

 Owen A. Leo C.   Remington S. 
 Eamonn B. Evelyn B.  Kayden K. 
 Amber W. Anna M.  Crosby W. 
 Aislynn S. Holly S.  Sophia M. 
 Ava D.  Riley B.   Charlie V. 
 Jacob W. Mrs. Schoof  Mrs. Radlinski  
           Mrs. Carlstrom  
 
 
 
 

  

      

 

                                           

In Sympathy 
 

Please keep in your prayers the D. Smith Family and 
Mrs. Duffy on the passing of their Grandfathers,  

the C. Williams Family on the death of their Great-
Grandfather, the VanderHyde Family on the loss of 
their Uncle, and the Krzewski Family on the passing 

of their Grandmother. 
May their souls rest in peace.   Amen. 

             
 

 

 



HS HAPPENINGS and SAVE THE DATES 

 
 

 

 
2019 Variety Show 

Students:  It’s that time again!  It’s never too early to start thinking about how you would like to show off 
your talents.  This year’s Variety Show is scheduled for Friday, May 31st.    Please pick one talent to showcase.  
Parents, if you are interested, and available to help with the Variety Show, we are looking for your help 
during the scheduled lunch hour rehearsals from 11:45-12:15, on May 6-24.  Please contact Elise Hollister or 

Paula Ryan.  The entry form can be found in this newsletter and online and must be returned, with parent signatures, 
no later than Monday, April 29th. 
 
2019 Community Day - Friday, May 31st, is our Community Day complete with Mass, Games, and Variety Show.  This will 
be a Walking With the Spirit T-Shirt Color Day. 
 
Walking With the Spirit will be Friday, September 20th, 2019.   This is the 12th year that the Holy Spirit School PTA will be 
planning this exciting walk-a-thon style event to benefit all Holy Spirit School students.  The funds raised by Walking 
With The Spirit are used to fund essential programs such as technology enhancements, school library, the Publishing 
Center, class field trips, and more.  More information regarding volunteering and other opportunities will be available 
soon! 
 
Walking With The Spirit 2019 Sponsorship Opportunities   If you or your employer would be interested in supporting 
Walking With The Spirit with a financial or other contribution, please contact Kelly Clancy at holyspiritwalk@gmail.com.  
There are many unique benefits with sponsoring the event. 
 
Library News 
Congratulations to Mia S. and Samantha H., the newest members of our Birthday Book Club!  They have each donated a 
book to the school library in honor of their birthdays and have received a color day pass for their generosity.  Thank you! 
The week of Monday, May 20th will be the LAST week to check out books from the library.  All books checked out will 
need to be returned by May 28th. 
 
2019 Yearbook Sale 
Last chance to order your 2019 yearbook!  Cost remains at $10 per book.  Please complete the Order Form sent home 
with your child and return by Monday, April 29th.    

 
Holy Spirit Child Development Center: 

Summer Care Program 2019:  Enrollment Information 
It is that time of year again to be thinking about summer child care.  The CDC staff members are very excited 
for our 2019 Summer Care Program.  Summer Care will begin on Monday, June 10th and will end on 

Wednesday, August 14th.  The Summer Care Program is available for Holy Spirit school children, and pending 

availability, other children attending Catholic Schools within the Grand Rapids Catholic Diocese.  Children must 
be fully enrolled, including full enrollment on Smart Tuition, at Holy Spirit for the 2019-20 school year for 

Preschool (3 years of age and toilet-trained) through 8th grade.  The center hours are 7:00 am until 6:00 pm 
Monday through Friday (closed Thursday, July 4 & Friday, July 5).  Each day will be filled with special activities 

for all the children.  There are also weekly destination field trip opportunities for children using child care that 

will be entering 1st through 8th grade in the fall. 
 

Due to the high demand for our Summer Care Program, we ask that all Holy Spirit students please turn in 
enrollment forms as soon as possible to ensure availability.  For enrollment information and availability, please 
contact Melanie Francis at: mfrancis@hsparish.org. 

http://www.holyspiritschoolgr.org/images/Forms/15-16%20Yearbook%20Order%20Forms.pdf


Student Needs Survey To assist us with appropriate classroom placement for your child next fall, you may access the 
Student Needs Survey on our website.  This survey will help us to understand your child’s optimum learning 
environment from your perspective.  Please complete and return to the office no later than May 24th.   
 
Lost and Found 
Just a reminder to check the Lost and Found bins the next time you’re in the building.  Before we know it, the school 
year will be over and all items not claimed by June 7th will be donated.  
 
Used Uniform Sale 
We will again be offering the Used Uniform Sale on Community Day, Friday, May 31st.  Items may be dropped off in the 
office the week of May 28th.   Please pin an envelope to each item with your asking price, size, last name, and classroom.  
If you would like to donate your proceeds or leftover items, please indicate “donate” on the envelope.  A table will be 
set up in the hallway on Friday.  If you have any extra small sizes (4-7) that you would like to donate to the school office, 
they would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Summer Activities & Summer Skills Sharpener  
Be sure to check out the hallway and the link box included in this newsletter for area summer camps/classes being held, 
including those from local colleges.  In addition, Holy Spirit will be offering the Diocesan Summer Skills program for 
students.  This is a 20 day review packet of essential academic skills in math, reading and more.  Additional information 
is provided on the attached flyer, including instructions on how to order your packet.  
 
 
 
Summer Theatre Camp News! 

Mr. David Inbody, our school musical director, will once 
again be holding a Summer Drama Camp this year.  
More information will be coming soon! 
 
Our theater program, under the direction of Dave Inbody, 
continues to bear fruit as Holy Spirit 6th Grade student, 
Samantha H. recently performed in Stage GR’s traveling 
version of the “The Trial of the Big Bad Wolf.”  Samantha 
is pictured in the middle of the front row in all pink! 
 
 
 
May the Month of the Rosary 
To celebrate the month of the rosary, we will be praying a decade of the 
rosary every day during the month of May.  In honor of Mary, students are 
encouraged to wear blue uniforms for the May 3rd May Crowning. 
 
 
 Scrip News 
There will be no scrip on Memorial Day and the last 
week of scrip for the summer is June 10th.  If you have 
not already done so, please set up your online account. 
That way, you can still shop while we’re on break! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

GR Diocesan SMART TUITION Enrollment Website 

GR Diocesan SMART AID application link 

Aquinas STEM Summer Camp  

John Ball Zoo Summer Camps 

Calvin College Outdoors Inspired Summer Camps  

Calvin College Sports Summer Camps 

 

 

       

     

LINK BOX  
 

 

https://www.enrollwithsmart.com/#/findschool
https://www.enrollwithsmart.com/#/findschool
https://smartaidforparents.com/#/login
https://stemeducation.nd.edu/grandrapids
http://www.jbzoo.org/kidsandfamily/camp/summer
http://www.jbzoo.org/kidsandfamily/camp/summer
https://www.calvin.edu/academic/eco-preserve/programs/camp.html
https://www.calvin.edu/academic/eco-preserve/programs/camp.html
http://www.calvin.edu/athletics/sports-camps/


 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 
Vacation Bible School 
Vacation Bible School (June 10-13, 6:30-8:30pm) registration forms were sent home with the children.  This program is 
for children entering Young Fives through Fifth Grade in the fall.  Registrations are due back with payment by May 24th. 
Please make checks out to Holy Spirit Religious Ed.  Space is limited to the first 50 children.  We are also in need of adult 
volunteers.  If you would like to help, please email Diane Schoof at dschoof@hsparish.org.  Thank you! 
 
New Altar Server Training 
~Current 3rd Graders and Higher – Wednesday, May 8, 2019 at 6:00pm in the Church. 
 
What EVERY Catholic Should Know about Annulments!* 
~Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 7:00pm in the Multipurpose Room with Rev. Kevin Niehoff, OP, JCL. 
  *(Did you know that calling them annulments is incorrect!) 
 

 
 
PTA ELECTION: 
During the March PTA meeting, our new Secretary and Vice President were announced!  Please join in 
congratulating Jeff Novosad as the new PTA secretary and Andrea Dewicki!  Jeff and Andrea will join 
Joylynn Kelly (President) and Phil Alt (Treasurer) to complete the officer roles for the 2019/2020 school year. 
 
  
COMMUNITY PROGRAMS 
Thank you for to everyone that has turned in Spartan Nash receipts.  We received a check for $2000 this 
month.  This check is in addition to the $2000 that we have already received from Spartan Nash.  And we have 
another group of receipts that will give us another $1000 check before the end of the school year.  We are all 
very thankful for this community program from Spartan Nash!!  Keep shopping!!  
 
  
TITAN GIVE-BACK EVENTS 
Mark your calendars… Our next Titan Give Back Night is scheduled for Tuesday, May 14th from  
4:00-8:00 at Uccello’s in Standale.  More information will follow in the coming weeks.  Plan ahead and buy 
Uccello’s scrip to have for that evening. 
  
 
OPEN COMMITTEE CHAIRS 
There are 2 PTA Committees in need of new chair people for the 2019/2020 school year: Social Committee 
and Paper Gator.  Please contact a board member if you are interested in either of these positions. 
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FEATURED AUTHOR OF THE MONTH 

 

Congratulations to Brenna L., in Grade 1 for being our Featured Author of the Month.  Brenna 

has won a lunch of her choice and her story is featured below. 

 

 

 

MY SLEEPOVER WITH GRANDMA 

 

 

This book is dedicated to my Grandma. 

 
 

 

I had a sleepover with Grandma. 
 

The sleepover with Grandma was great! 
 

We brought our sleeping bags. 
 

We watched Monsters Inc. 
 

I had fun with Grandma. 
 
 

THE END 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ABOUT THE AUTHOR 

 

Brenna is seven years old.  She has three sisters.  Her favorite subjects at school 

are Art and Gym.  She also enjoys taking Gymnastics.  Her favorite colors are pink 

and purple.  She is looking forward to going to the Vacation House with her family 

this summer. 



 
 

FESTIVAL ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE PARISH 

 

After an event as we celebrate the success, we also take the time for evaluation. What did we do that was 
great? What could use improvement? Is there anything we want to change moving forward? This year as 
Parish and Festival leadership discussed Festival we thought it might be time for a change. For that reason, 
there will be no Festival in the fall of 2019. Our parish festival will return in the spring of 2020, scheduled 
around our Parish celebration of Pentecost.  
 
While there are several reasons we decided this was the best time to make a change here are a few that stood 
out: 

 With the Catholic Services Appeal (CSA) and Diocesan Capital Campaign both happening this spring the 
parish took a look at how we could shift our priorities a bit. Alongside the other items it made sense 
that this be something we shift. 

 The fall is a busy time of year! While we can make the argument that every time of year is busy, the 
time around which Festival is normally held is especially busy. Moving Festival will hopefully alleviate 
pulling people in a bunch of different directions, especially our hardworking volunteers! 

 Finally, and perhaps the most important, sometimes events that have been around for many years just 
need a refresh. While Festival has been going on for many years and is a long-standing tradition at Holy 
Spirit, the people of our parish and our needs have changed over the years. The Educational 
Foundation auction did this a few years back and it really changed the face of the event and the impact 
on our community in a positive way. We are really hoping to reinvigorate Festival in this way too! 

 
We know how much you love the cash raffle! We know you will miss it this fall, but we promise it will be back 
next spring.  We are just giving you extra time to save some pennies and purchase an extra ticket! 
 
For those organizations that have benefitted from the proceeds of Festival through volunteer hours, we will be 
following up with you to discuss a plan moving forward. 
 
Finally, we want to be sure we mention Movie Night. Movie Night was added to Festival weekend last fall and 
despite the mosquitoes was a great night for families to come together in community and enjoy a movie 
outdoors. Movie Night will be something that continues on its own, separate from Festival. We are hoping to 
do three movie nights each year, one in the spring, summer and fall. Stay tuned for more details on this! 
 
 
*******************************CUT AND RETURN WITH PAYMENT***************************** 

 

2018-19 YEARBOOK SALE 

     Don’t Miss Out!  Order now for a yearbook this spring! 

Return the following form to your teacher by Monday, April 29. 

Please order _____ yearbooks for the ______________________ family. 

I have enclosed $10 for each book ordered. 

Checks may be made payable to Holy Spirit School. 

Please send the yearbooks home with _________________________ 

in ______________ Grade/Class. 



Parent’s Signature _________________________________________________ 
 

                       Holy Spirit School Calendar, May, 2019 
 

NWEA MAP Testing 4/22-5/17 

 Lunch Supervision, Grade 1 / For updated information go to www.holyspiritschoolgr.org   

 
   1 

Gr. 4-5 

Field Trip 

 

2 
GOTR 3:15 

6:00 First 

Eucharist 

Practice 
 

3 

May 

Crowning 

Mass 8:45 
4th Quarter 

Midterms Online 

4 

Evening  

of Worship 

7:00 

5 
First 

Communion 

2:00  

3rd Sunday 

 of Easter 

Jn 21:1-19 

6 
Teacher 

Appreciation 

Week 

 

7 

GOTR 3:15 
Gr. 8 

Confirmation 

7:00 at 

St. Andrew’s 

8 

Gr. 6 

Field Trip 
 

9 

GOTR 3:15 

 

10 

Mass 8:45 
Sports 

Banquet 

6:00-9:30  

11 
 

12 
Mother’s Day 

4th Sunday 

of Easter 

Jn 10:27-30 

13 

Y5 &  all K 

attend  

8:15-11:45 

Field Trip 

 

14 
Gr. 4  

State Fair 

GOTR 3:15 
Little Flowers 

3:15-4:30 

Uccello’s 

Giveback Night 

4:00-8:00 

15 

Gr. 2-3 

Field Trip 
6:30 Board 

Meeting 

 

16 
GOTR 3:15 

Student 

Council 3:30 
Student 

Council  

Fun Day  

$1 per family 

17 

Mass 8:45 

18 

 

19 

5th Sunday  

of Easter 

Jn 13:31-35 

Band 

Concert 

@WC 2:30 

20 

 

21 

 

22 
Boxtop/ 

Aunt Millie’s/ 

Tyson/ 

Family Fare 

Color Day 

 

23 
Gr. 8 Exams 

Full Day 

Gr. 5-6  

Field Trips 
 

24 

Mass 8:45 
Preschool Picnic  

11:00-1:00 

Gr. 1  

Field Trip 

Gr. 8 Exams 

12:30 Dismissal 

Newsletter/ 

Calendar 

25 

 

26 

6th Sunday 

of Easter 

Jn 14:23-29 

27 
Memorial Day 

No School 

Child Care 

Closed 

 

28 
Last day to 

return library 

books 

Gr. 8 Exams 

11:45 

Dismissal 

 

29 
Last day for 

4-yr old 

Preschool 

Gr. 8 Exams 
11:45 Dismissal 

 

30 
Last day for 

3-yr old 

Preschool 

Gr. 7-8 

Field Trips 
Used uniform 

sale tomorrow 

31 

WWTS Shirt 

Color Day 

Community Day 

8:45 Mass 

10:00 Games 

12:45 Variety 

Show 

All K & Y5 

attend in am 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.holyspiritschoolgr.org/


 

 

 

2019 Sports Banquet 
Sponsored by the Holy Spirit Boosters  

Dinner provided by: Three Men and a Grill 
 

Date: Friday, May 10th 
Time: 6:00pm – 9:30pm 
Cost: $15 per Family 
 
The annual Holy Spirit Boosters Sports Banquet will be held to celebrate another sports season which gives our 
students at Holy Spirit the opportunity to learn and play sports. 
 
Dinner will begin promptly at 6:00pm followed by a guest speaker and a short program recapping our year in 
sports and thanking the many people involved in making our year possible.  We request that all 
student/athletes sit with their parents during dinner.  They can sit together during the slide show.  
 
Once again, we will have a slide show covering our year in sports here at Holy Spirit. 
 
Athletes are invited to stay after the banquet from 8:00-9:30pm to enjoy fellowship and planned activities in 
the gym.  We ask that all students DO NOT leave the building.  Parent Chaperones are appreciated and 
necessary. 
 
Please fill out the section below for your reservation to the Banquet which will assist us in getting an accurate 
count of those attending the dinner and banquet.  Return to the school office in care of Damon Bouwkamp, 
Athletic Director, NO LATER THAN MAY 3rd .  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Your Holy Spirit Boosters Board. 
 

 

     Reservation        DUE DATE: 5-3-2019 
 

Family Name: ________________________________________      
 
# Attending:      Adults ____________ Students______________ 
 
Paid:      Cash: ___________         Check # ______________    

 
 

PARENTS AND ATHLETES ONLY PLEASE – NO YOUNGER SIBLINGS 

  



 

2019 Holy Spirit School - Variety Show 

 

 

The 2019 Variety Show is scheduled for Friday, May 31
st
. 

 

Again this year, we are encouraging students to show off their special talents and gifts to perform an original act. 

Students may consider presenting: 

 A dance routine 

 A dramatic reading 

 A stand-up comedy routine 

 An instrumental or vocal piece 

 The “sky's the limit!” 

 

We are asking students to please refrain from lip syncs.  All vocal pieces must have karaoke-style or live music 

for accompaniment. 

 

The Variety Show entry form is to be turned into the school office by Monday, April 29
th

.  Please be sure to fill 

out the form and read this letter completely with your parents, so you understand all the rules.  Each participant 

must have his/her parent's signature.  

 

Acts should be no longer than 2 minutes.  Parents, please listen to the music your child has chosen as well as 

approving dance moves, jokes, and costuming.  If deemed inappropriate and/or suggestive, your child will be 

asked to choose different music, dance moves, and/or costuming. 

 

Please note!!!  You must get your music to Mr. Joe Houdek jhoudek@hsparish.org in the form of iTunes or 

YouTube by Friday, May 10
th

. 

 

Rehearsal and approval dates will be announced the week of May 6
th

 and will be held during lunch hour from 

11:45-12:15 in the gym.  These dates are to give out information to all the acts and/or approve the content of the 

act.  These are not open practice sessions.  Students are responsible for organizing the members of their act and 

practicing at home or at times other than the final rehearsal and approval dates.  Keep in mind during your 

practicing that the stage area is 16 feet long and 12 feet wide.            

                              

If you have any questions or concerns, we will be happy to help you. 

 

Variety Show Committee   Music/Sound Equipment Coordinator 

Elise Hollister    Joe and Kathleen Houdek       

Holly Mullen 

Holli Sweedyk 

Lizzie Duffy 

Paula Ryan  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:jhoudek@hsparish.org


 
HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL 

Variety Show Entry Form - 2019 
 

TYPE OF ACT: ___________________________________________________ 
                          

SONG TITLE/ARTIST:  __________________________________________________________________ 

 
     Please Note:   All participants must be enrolled at Holy Spirit School. 

Depending upon the number of interested participants –  
students may be limited to one performance. 

 
List of Persons Participating: Grade/Class  Phone #:  Parent’s  
       Signature 

 
1. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 

 
 

2. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 
 
 

3. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 
 
 

4. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 
 
 

5. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 
 
 

6. _______________________ ________  ___________          ___________ 
 
 
Length of act (Not to exceed 2 min.): _____________________. 
 
Equipment Needed (provided by participant): ___________________________________. 
 
Equipment Needed (provided by Holy Spirit): ___________________________________. 
 
Parents are requested to help at the rehearsals or with show set-up – please include a phone number 
where we might contact you to schedule a time to help (i.e. assisting with 11:45-12:15 rehearsal  
sessions, making phone calls from home, decorating for show).  Thank you! 
 
Parent Name: ____________________ Phone Number ____________ Day _____ Evening _____ 

 
Date rec’d: _________ Rec’d by: __________ Act approved: _____________ 
 
 
Please return this completed form to the school office by Monday, April 29th. 



S3= Summer Skills Sharpener  

Summer Skills Program 

Summer Skills Sharpener (S^3) is for those students who traditionally participated in the 

GRASP program through GRPS. 
 

The objective behind this program is to provide a 20-day review packet of essential academic 

skills in: Math, Reading, and more! (5th - 8th grade program also includes Science). The program 

serves grades K-8th grade. This is a parent-friendly program allowing parent(s) and child(ren) to 

set the pace for this review and maintenance program, as well as providing answer keys for 

parent use.  
 

Every grade level packet includes reading comprehension questions for at least one book 

(can be purchased at most bookstores or borrowed from local libraries), and basic math skills 

reinforcement. 
 

How to Order: (must complete BOTH steps- Weebly step and Payment step)  
 

1. Weebly step:  

  Go to www.summerskillssharpener.weebly.com  

Click on “How to Order”  

Fill in the Family and School Information Form (click submit)  

Click “Buy Now” and proceed to fill in your credit card information 

 

The cost of this program is $17.50. 

 
If order is placed by May 17th at 8am- packets will be delivered to your child's school. 

(deliveries will be made from May 20-May 24)  

If order is placed after May 17th at 8am- packets available for pick up at Holy Spirit School. 

 (pick up available from 8:00-4:30pm from June 3-June 28)  

Last date to order will be May 31st at 8am- There will be no late orders. 

 

 

Any Questions... 
Feel free to contact me: 

Tanya Kooistra 

Holy Spirit School 

tkooistra@hsparish.org 

616-735-6017             

http://www.summerskillssharpener.weebly.com/


 

 
 

       Holy Spirit School 
     Date/Time:    05/14/2019       4pm-8pm  

     Location:        Standale Uccello’s  

             4787 Lake Michigan    (616) 735-5520 
Please bring in printed flyer or show on your electronic device to 

participate when placing your order! 
* One drink purchase per meal is required. Alcohol sales are not included in donation total. Valid only at specified 

locations during designated times. Flyers must be distributed prior to event. 
 
 



WALKING WITH THE SPIRIT 

T-SHIRT LOGO CONTEST 

 

You are invited to participate 

in a t-shirt logo contest! 

The winning design will be used on 

Walking With The Spirit 2019 & 2020 t-shirts 

and promotional materials. 

RULES 

 

 THE DESIGN MUST: 

o Be the original work of the student 

o Include the words 

 Walking With The Spirit 

 Holy Spirit School 

 2019 & 2020 

o Be submitted in BLACK ink or marker, no pencil 

o On a piece of white 8.5 x 11 inch paper 

o Include the student’s name on the back of the design in the bottom right-hand corner 

 

 SUBMIT DESIGN TO SCHOOL OFFICE BY FRIDAY, MAY 17 

 

 NO LATE ENTRIES ACCEPTED 

 

 WINNER ANNOUNCED AT COMMUNITY DAY ON FRIDAY, MAY 31 

 

 NEW THIS YEAR: Winner will get to HELP choose t-shirt color! 

 

 

 

 
  



 
  



 

 


